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      Cuyahoga County Fair Committed to keeping YOU Safe & Informed 

The directors of the Cuyahoga County Fair Board have made the difficult decision to postpone the 124th Annual 

Cuyahoga County Fair scheduled for August 11-16th in Berea until August 2021.  

In consideration of the COVID-19 virus and acknowledging the State of Ohio and Governor DeWine’s safety 

recommendations, the event will not subject the public to possibly contracting the virus. The event planners have 

consulted with the Cuyahoga County Board of Health, concessioners, amusement companies, entertainers and junior 

fair officials, and with much contemplation decided that public safety was of the utmost importance. 

 

"Our goal now, and in the future, is for the safety and welfare of the public, employees, volunteers and thousands of 

participants", stated Fair Board President Tim Fowler.  

Fowler further states, "The decision has been very difficult, emotional and well thought out. The fair industry is very 

integrated and complex with participants assembling from throughout the country. It is a business and we must get it 

right. One error destroys a year of planning and preparation.” 

 

“Our board of directors and partners work very hard to be successful and have raised this yearly event to the level of 

greatness for the public to enjoy each year. We are extremely proud of the Cuyahoga County Fair and genuinely 

appreciate the community's support throughout the years. The precautions taken today will help ensure that we are able 

to provide this 124-year tradition for future generations." 

“The Cuyahoga County Fair Board is committed to a strong comeback in 2021 with an event that will fulfill the public’s 

view and what they have come to expect.” 

 

Be safe!  Be strong!  Be fair! 

Timothy Fowler/President 
Cuyahoga County Fair Board 
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